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12th July 2024 (36) 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you are all having a lovely week. 
 
Year 6 Production – Alice in Wonderland 
 
Congratulations to Year 6 who put on the most amazing production of Alice in Wonderland this week. 
The children looked wonderful in their costumes and make up! The acting, singing and dancing was 
fantastic and every child should be proud of their achievements. 
 
Thank you to all the Year 6 team who worked hard to put the production together and make such great 
set designs. 
 
Tonight, Year 6 will have their leavers party that has been organised by a team of Year 6 parents. Thank 
you to everyone involved for making this possible. 
 
Summer Fete – Bounce Mania! 
 
I am looking forward to seeing everyone at the Summer Fete on Sunday between 12-4.00pm. There are 
some amazing raffle prizes, including a brand new bike, which has been donated by Oakwood Park Café. 
They have also given the school two additional bikes to auction! 
 
Congratulations to Emilio (2N) who is the winner of the 
EPSA brochure competition. He designed a beautiful 
cover, which has lovely pictures, is bright and eye 
catching! You will all get a chance to see the design of 
the Eversley Bounce Mania Fete 2024 brochure on 
Sunday.  
 
Emilio will also receive his prize on Sunday. Well done 
Emilio! 
 
It is going to be a lovely day and the sun will be shining, 
so looking forward to seeing you all then. 
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Year 4 Residential 
 
Year 4 have had a lovely night away at ‘Phasels Wood Activity Centre’ and have had two great days 
participating in various activities. They had fun sleeping in large tents with their friends and toasting 
marshmallows on the fire. 
 
Thank you to Mrs Knight, Mrs Stokes, Miss Eletheriou, Mrs Evans, Mr Halloran, Susan, Semra, Joe and 
Jordan for giving up their own time to be with the children. 
 
I think they all had a late night, so will sleep well this weekend. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and let’s hope that England win on Sunday and bring the cup home! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Samantha Williams 
Headteacher 
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Summer Reading Challenge 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This year's Challenge theme, Marvellous Makers, is all about creativity including; dance, drawing, junk 
modelling and music. 
 
How does the challenge work? 
 
Children will be able to find new reads linked to their favourite creative arts, and access free activities at 
their local library where they will be given a special folder, stickers and other special incentives. Or to 
take part in the challenge online, they can set a reading goal and log books on their profile. When they 
reach their goal, they will unlock a virtual badge and certificate. 
Have a fun summer of marvellous making and reading! 
Ms Heiler 
 
Win books for our library! 
 
Please share this link with your 
family and friends as we have 
the wonderful opportunity to 
win £1,000 of books for our 
school.  
 
To nominate Eversley, please just click on this link. The more nominations we receive, the higher the 
chance we have of winning so please pass the link on.  The closing date is Wednesday 31st July. 
 
Thanks very much. 
 
Ms Heiler 

https://www.enfield.gov.uk/services/libraries
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools-prize
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools-prize
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National Book Tokens 
 
Five lucky schools from across the UK and Ireland will 
each win £1,000/€1,000, with one overall winner also 
receiving £500/€500 to upgrade their library space.  

Please share the following book token link 
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools-
prize  with your families and friends - the more 
people who nominate Eversley the greater chance 
we have of winning books for our library. 

 

 

Eversley Choir 

Eversley choir took part in a Music Festival morning at Grange Park School this week. All the schools 
sung The Green  Grass grew Around, Dreams across the Ocean, Ya Ya Ya Yamala and Lifeline. Each 
school performed solo items and Eversley sung 'Sing' by Gary Barlow and Andrew LLoyd Webber. All the 
accompanying adults thought that our performance was the best of the morning! I am incredibly proud 
of their singing, standard and dedication to coming to choir every Tuesday lunchtime.  I look forward to 
leading the choir next year - new members are always welcome! 

Mrs Evans

 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools-prize
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools-prize
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Year 5 Imagine a Story 

A big well done to year 5 who have all taken part in the 
Imagine a Story project. They had written 2 chapters 
for a book called Snorehampton Goes Splat. The book 
has been published alongside the children's names. 
Year 5 were lucky to meet the author (Lisette Auton) 
and illustrator (Chante Timothy) yesterday at the 
Southbank Centre, where their chapters were read out.  

Another well done to Megan and Krish who were our 
school representatives and were very brave to go up 
and introduce our school. A huge thank you to all the 
parents and adults that helped us on the trip. 

 

Our value for the month of July is 

Independence 

 

 
One of the areas the school is working hard to improve is the attendance of children at Eversley Primary School. 
The United Nation Convention on the rights of the child entitles them to a Right to Education (Article 28). If the 

attendance drops below 95%, this could potentially affect any future Ofsted judgement, as well as children missing 
vital learning which reduces their chances of success.  Please help us to continue the upward trend by ensuring 

your child comes to school every day and on time. 
 

The overall school attendance to date is 95.64% 

 

Instagram 
 

Please follow our early years instagram page @eversley.early.years 

The Early Years Team 
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Congratulations to this week’s Superstars  

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
We would like to wish   

 

Lucas (Nightingale) 
 

 a very Happy Birthday and thank you for donating a book to your class 

 

 

Date Time Event 
Monday 15th July   Reception Trip to Sealife London Aquarium 

Monday 15th July 6.30pm New Reception Parents Welcome Meeting 

Tuesday 16th July   Year 1 Trip to Aldenham Country Park & Farm 

Tuesday 16th July 9.00am Class 2G Performance to Parents   

Wednesday 17th July 9.00am Class 2PS Performance to Parents   

Thursday 18th July 9.00am Class 2N Performance to Parents     

Friday 19th July   Penalty Shoot-Out & Dress Up Day  

Tuesday 23rd July 9.00am-10.30am Year 6 Leavers Assembly (Junior Hall) 

Wednesday 24th July 1.30pm Break up for Summer Holidays 

Wednesday 4th September   Return to School 

 

Superstars 
1EM Anastasia 3D Harrison 

3C Raahil 5A Alan 
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Cookery Club – Autumn term 2024  

 
For ages 5 and up. The children will learn simple cooking skills, and cook a variety of 

interesting dishes each week. We will cover all the different food groups. They will 

learn about ingredients, and how to cook easy, healthy food.  

 

My cooking classes run in a number of schools in North London – where my lessons 

are popular and oversubscribed. I also run my own cookery school for adults and 

teach cooking to vulnerable families as part of HomeStart charity. 

 

Cookery club will run on Tuesdays and Fridays, after school, in the Training Room.  

All equipment and ingredients provided.  

 

Cost is £14 per lesson.   

 

Please register your interest with Samina at si.remote@gmail.com  as soon as possible. 

 

 

mailto:si.remote@gmail.com
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